MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 19:00
Present

Staff: -            

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager

Caroline Moyses - Administration
PPG Members: -  

Margaret Estlick –Chair
Lesley Clayton

Katie Sainsbury – Joint Secretary

Alan Doherty – Vice Chair
Ruth Varker – Joint Secretary
Apologies: -


Laverne Caddy
Dr Tom Weake – GP
                                            
Paul Lindsay

Liz Keasley 

1 – Minutes of the last meeting were agreed.

2 – Email Account – We have received a message from Laverne Caddy, explaining that he is unwell at the moment & wishes to resign as PPG Chair – we will need to elect a new Chair. Also, we have received a letter from Liz Keasley who has also resigned. Caroline will contact both & thank them.

3 – Margaret agreed to step up to become the new PPG Chair, Alan will now be the Vice Chair, but will take on attending the outside meetings that Laverne had previously attended. This was agreed by all & both Margaret & Alan were happy with this arrangement.

4 – PPG Budget – No change at the moment, we are awaiting the latest figures.

5 – GDPR – All members need to sign & return a form to Caroline that she handed out at the meeting.

6-  NHS 70 Campaign – Café Chaos have had their coffee morning already.  We decided we would do something in September – we would ask for suggestions for local fundraising. The date is likely to be mid-September, possibly 13th. So, we will need ideas for a charity to support by the end of August.
7 – Katie is in the process of putting together the next Newsletter but needs a few more items to include in it. We were asked for any contributions.  It seems to be well received by those that have seen it.
8 – Patient Survey - Alan will come up with some ideas for a survey for the Practice for the Website.
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9 – Signposting – Staff from the Surgery have had some training & are asking patients when they ring in, why they need an appointment, so that they can direct them to the most appropriate person for their appt.

AOB – Caroline has been speaking to Paul, he has been looking at how other PPGs are more active & looking at what else we could be doing.

We now have Café Chaos & at some point Age Concern are looking at coming to the Health Park to be on the Community Reception to help people.

The Meeting closed at 20.00
